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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 01/23/2017 10:57 AM

Response #: 189

Submitter ID: 12715

IP address: 73.239.22.139

Time to complete: 4 min. , 39 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Richmond Beach

2. (○) Email

3. cheryl isen

4. 20156 24th Ave. NW

5. 4252339032

6. CHERYL@ISENANDCO.COM

7. As new residents of Shoreline, my husband and are deeply disappointed that the city council is even
 considering a vote to make Shoreline a sanctuary city, thereby breaking with Federal laws, putting
 potential Federal funds at risk, not to mention the risks to its citizens. We chose Shoreline because
 it is a quiet, safe, bedroom community. If we had desired a “sanctuary city” we would have chosen
 Seattle or San Francisco—which we firmly avoided. As new local citizens we are deeply
 disappointed that the council is even considering this direction and remain hopeful that the council
 will do the right thing and stay true to its community roots and follow the spirit of the Federal law.
 We do not need another tragedy like the one in San Francisco to happen in our community.

We ask and hope the council delays any decision until they know exactly what is going to happen
 under the Trump administration. 

Cheryl & Jerry Isen

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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